
 

April  Newsletter 2016

• We have received our Ofsted report and we were given an 
“Outstanding” in all areas which we are really pleased with. It is 
really hard to receive this rating so it is a great achievement. There
is a copy on our noticeboard if you would like to read it or it’s on 
the Ofsted website. We will be holding a coffee morning 
celebration on Thursday 5th May at 11am. If it’s not your day you 
are still welcome to bring your child, have a cuppa and a play. We 
will be having photos taken to put in the paper.

• This half term our topic is what transport we can go on to travel.

• Well done to all those who took part in our treasure hunt.Please 
return your sponsor money by Friday 22nd April, then we will 
announce our winner. Thanks to the 4 children that have already 
returned it.  

• If your child is absent please can you let us know either by calling 
or emailing us in the morning.

• We are collecting Sainsbury’s vouchers so please let all your 
family and friends know. Please put the vouchers in the  collection 
box in the lobby.

• Please could you let me know what Nursery school you have been
offered, to help us help your children through the transition period. 

• Please make sure you check your children’s drawers every 
morning. Also we will go outside every day. Please make sure you 
child has a named coat. 

• Don’t forget to join our closed group on facebook.



Dates for your diaries:- 

We will closed on Monday 2nd May as it is a bank holiday

Half term -30th May -3rd June 2016

Farm Trip -Thursday 23rd June . Our annual summer to Hayes Hill Farm.
Its open to all children with parents. Letters to follow.

 

Regards

Bobtails.


